
   Immaculate Conception Catholic Church 

Baptisms 
Parishioners of Immaculate Conception Church should contact 
the rectory so we can explain the process to you. Baptisms are 

traditionally held on the first Sunday of each month. 
 

Marriages 
Active and participating parishioners are welcome to be 

married at Immaculate Conception! Please contact the rectory 
at least 6 months in advance (preferably a year) so there is 

time to complete the marriage preparation process and 
confirm a wedding date. 

Please do not reserve a reception hall before 
scheduling a meeting with the pastor. 

 

Shut-Ins 
If you wish to have your homebound loved-ones receive 
Holy Communion, please call the rectory (301-884-3123). 

 

Mass Intentions 
Saturday, December 8th, 2018 

 4:00 pm – Fred Szatkowski 

Sunday, December 9th, 2018 

 7:00 am – Parishioners 

 9:00 am – Thelma DiBenneto 

 11:00 am – Elizabeth Adams (Living) 
 

Monday, December 10th, 2018  

 7:30 am – Chris Navarra 

Tuesday, December 11th,  2018 

 7:30 am – Bobby Cusic, Sr. 

Wednesday, December 12th, 2018  

 7:30 am – Rev. Joseph Kleinstuber 

Friday, December 14th, 2018  

 ***NO MASS*** 
 

Saturday, December 15th, 2018  

 4:00 pm – Jennifer Phillips 

Sunday, December 16th, 2018 

 7:00 am – Agnes King 

       9:00 am – Parishioners 

     11:00 am – Thomas Laurie Gibson 

 New to our Parish?  We welcome you to Immaculate 
Conception Church. For new registraions or updates, please 
visit our website (ICChurchMD.org) or stop by the Rectory 
Office which is open: Monday – Friday, 9:00 am to 4:00 pm. 

December 9th, 2018 

Second Sunday of Advent 

 

28297 Old Village Road 
P. O. Box 166 

Mechanicsville, MD 20659 
Rectory Office: 301-884-3123 
Fax Number: 301-884-7437 

Faith Formation Office: 240-230-3167 
Parish Email: Immaculateconception.md@adw.org 

Parish Website: ICChurchmd.org 
 

Parish Clergy 
Rev. Michael Tietjen, Pastor 
Deacon William Kyte, D.R.E. 

Weekend Masses: 
Saturday at 4:00 pm, Sunday at 7:00, 9:00 and 11:00 am 

 

Weekday Masses: 
Monday – Wednesday & Friday at 7:30 am 

1st Saturday Mass at 9:00 am (only 1st of the month) 
 

Confessions: 
Saturdays at 3:00 – 3:45 pm, and after the vigil Mass. 

 

Eucharistic Adoration: 
1st Friday of each month, beginning after the 

7:30 am Mass & ending with Benediction at 6:30 pm. 
  

 

 

Catholic Education: 
Grades Pre-K-8 
     Little Flower School – 301-994-0404 
     Mother Catherine Academy – 301-884-3165 
 

Grades 9-12 
     Ryken High School – 301-475-2814  

God’s Little 
Lambs 

The altar arrangement was donated 

in memory of Aurora Liss. 
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***No Mass Friday*** 
We will not have Mass Friday morning, December 14th.  

 
Altar Servers 

Fr. Tietjen will be training new altar servers in the near future. 
Those interested in becoming an altar server must have already 
received their first Holy Communion, be tall enough to lift heavy 
objects onto the altar, be able to follow directions, and have a 
great love for the Mass (about the 4th grade). If your child would 
like to serve, please email your child’s name and a good contact 
number to Clare.ImmaculateConception@gmail.com. 

 
 

 Auction Wrap-Up Meeting 
The Auction Committee will have its wrap-up meeting on 
Wednesday, December 12th at 6:30 pm in the Parish Center. All are 
welcome. 

Altar Flowers 
If you‘re interested in dedicating altar flowers in memory of a loved 
one, please call Clare (301-884-3123) and she will help you schedule 
an available weekend. The cost is $47. 
 

Bible Study 
Join us for Bible study on Monday, December 10th in the Parish 
Center at 7:00 pm. We are continuing the Gospel of Mark. 
 

Bulletin Item Deadline 
If you have an item for the bulletin, please note that all information 
needs to be sent to Clare.ImmaculateConception@gmail.com by the 
close of business on Tuesday. Messages will be edited when 
necessary. 

Intercessory Prayer 
Join others for intercessory prayer on Tuesday evenings at  
7:00 pm in the Parish Center. 

Mass Intentions 
Have you ever wanted to do something special for a family member 
or a friend? Consider having one of our regularly scheduled Masses 
said for someone, living or deceased. Contact the rectory if you are 
interested in scheduling a Mass. Typically, a donation goes with the 
request, many dontate $10 but it is voluntary.  

Rosary 
Please join us to recite the rosary. The rosary is prayed at the 
following times: 

 1st Sunday of the month – 30 minutes before each Mass. 

 Saturdays – 3o minutes before the 4:00 pm vigil Mass. 

 1st Saturday of the month – 30 minutes before 9:00 am Mass. 

 Wednesdays – immediately following the 7:30 am Mass. 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 
RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) is a program that assists 
those who want to learn more about the Catholic faith.  
If you have questions, please call Fr. Tietjen (301-884-3123) or  
Amy Downs (301-904-7439).  

The Regular Collection last week was $7,566.45. 
The Renovation Fund Collection last week was $2,838.00. 
Thank you for your generous donations!!! 
 
 

Renovation Fund – Clarification and Update 
We were recently asked about the purpose of the Renovation Fund. So 
to clarify, the funds from this collection are used (and only used) for 
rectory and hall renovations, as well as for acoustical work in the church. 
Second collections are allowed only with Archdiocesan approval; we’re 
not free to change the scope of this collection without consultation. 
 As you know, the rectory renovations are completed and the related 
loans have been paid off. So the Renovation fund revenue is now aimed 
at our church’s long-standing acoustical issues. However, the church has 
HVAC issues which, if not handled properly, could ruin any acoustical 
work if not addressed properly. FYI, HVAC funding work would have to 
come from the General fund, which is still very low.  
Your continued donations to both the Renovation and General 
collections will make it possible to complete these necessary changes in 
the (hopefully) near future. If you have any further questions please call 
the rectory. We will give you updates as they become available.  

SCHEDULE for Saturday, December 15th & Sunday, December 16th, 2018. 
              (Parents—it is very important that if your child cannot serve at this time to please arrange a substitute.) 

  

  
4:00 pm Saturday 
7:00 am Sunday 
9:00 am 
11:00 am 

EMoHC 
Charlie Widmayer 

Judy Ramsey 
Alice Thompson 
Robert Blackwell 

Altar Servers 
(none) 

Chris Holton & Madison Myers 
Joe Davis 
Joe Davis 

Lectors 
Joseph Thomas (sub) 

Joseph Woodland 
Marian Taylor (sub) 

Eileen Seyfried 

Prayers for the Sick 
Please remember the sick members of our parish community in your 
prayers: Lacey R. Adams; Phillip Adams; J.A.; Chicchina Bailey;  Donnie 
Bearup; Rita Bond; Ed Bowling; Doris Anne Bradburn; Therese 
Braithwaite; Sandy Burns; Taylor Burns; T.C.; Nancy Calvano; Dennis Carr; 
Gregory Chapman; Kenneth Chapman; Bob Chick; Mary Clancy; Linda 
Clark; Jimmy Davis; Ben DeWees; Dottie Estep; Walter Fredericks; Charlie 
Freeman; Dewey Fritzman; Gloria Fusco; Melanie Gibson; Frank Gough; 
Eve Hill; Sonny Hill; Dwayne Hindt, Sr.; Marian Holley;  Frederick Holton; 
Joshua Hosier; Kathleen Johnson; Rachel Stewart-Johnson; Angie 
Kalnasy; Patrick Kelly; Warren Kitts; Kathleen Krznarich; Michael 
Krznarich; D. Lambert; Ralph Lawrence; Doug Lawson; Nancy Lippert; 
Max Long; Edward “Buddy” Marshal; Jean Martin; Cole Martinez; Dennis 
Maury; Artina Miles; Lou Miller; Louis Miller; Shirley Morgan; Kathy 
Mulcare; Jennifer Burroughs Murphy; Tommy Norsworthy; Lisa Durst 
Owens; Haley Palmer; Jennifer Peacock; Brandy Pennington; Grace 
Pennington; Fr. Robert S. Pittman, SSS; Laura Redding; Sylvia Resha; 
David Riggleman; Joel Rivera; Sis Robey; Diana Pelkey-Rockwell; Rev. Ray 
Schmidt; Eileen Shillings; James Smith; Martin Smith; Carrie Stoots; 
Debbie Stoots; Richard Szatkowski; Ashley Thomas; Calvert Thomas; 
Joyce Thompson; Nicki Thorne; Rick Turner; Sharon Turner; Amber Vera; 
Sandra Vera; Betty Williams; Linda Williams; Patrick Wood, Joseph Adrain 
Woodland; and James Zalovick.  If you’d like to add your loved one to the 
sick list please contact the rectory (301-884-3123 or email 
Clare.ImmaculateConception@gmail.com). 
 

Prayers for our Soldiers 
We pray for those soldiers serving our Country – serving away from 
home are: Trevor Adams, Anthony T. Braxton, Ivan Cerkez, Alex 
Costa, Davon Eaton, Taryn Eaton, Blake Guy, Jeremy Heacock,  
Kellem R. Holt, Kevin Holt, Nathan J. Holton, Matthew Pennington, 
Joseph G. Thomas and Gregory Wilkinson.  

Online Giving 
If you are interested in stopping your envelopes and donating through 
online giving, just go to our website, hover over Online Giving and click 
on Church Donations. If you have any questions please call Clare in the 
rectory office (301-884-3123). 

 

mailto:Clare.ImmaculateConception@gmail.com
mailto:Clare.ImmaculateConception@gmail.com
mailto:Clare.ImmaculateConception@gmail.com


  

 

 Holy Angels, Avenue, MD – Spring Seafood Dinner is this Sunday, March 30th from 11:30 AM to 4:00 PM. The 
Menu: crab balls, steamed spiced shrimp, fried oysters, fried chicken and more. Prices are: adults: $25; advance 
tickets & carry-outs: $23; children 6 to 12: $8; and children 5 and under: free! For more information or to purchase 
advance tickets call 301-769-3332. 

 St. Cecilia’s, St. Mary’s City, MD – Mass with Healing Prayers on Tuesday, April 8
th

 at 7:00 PM with Fr. Dan Leary.  
Confessions will begin at 6:30 PM.  All are welcome. 

 Holy Face Church, Great Mills, MD – The Spirituality of Lent, Holy Week, and the Easter Season:  A Fresh Look on 
Sunday, April 6

th
 through Wednesday, April 9

th
 beginning at 7:00 PM.  There will be a different topic each night.  

Please see the flier on the bulletin board or call Holy Face Church at 301-994-0525 for more information. 
Hugh 

 esville Volunteer Fire Department and Rescue Squad – Card Party sponsored by the Ladies Auxiliary on Saturday, 
April 12

th
.  It will be held at the Hughesville Firehouse.  Cards start at 7:30 PM with doors opening at 6:30 PM.  

Admission is $5 per person.  Only Pitch will be played.  Cake, coffee and tea will be free with admission.  For more 
information please call Betty Mae at 301-274-3368.  

 St. Michael’s School – 6
th
 Annual Golf Tournament to be held at Cedar Point Golf Course on Wednesday,  

May 21st.  If you know of anyone who would like to sponsor a hole or donate items for the door prizes or goody 
bags that would be awesome!  For more information or to sign up please contact Kristi Kovich @ 
240-298-5486 or email smsgolf@saint-michaels-school.org.  You can also visit the website at 
 www.saint-michaels-school.org and click on Fundraisers and Events. 

 

 
 

 
FAITH FORMATION INFORMATION 

Sunday, December 9nd, 2018 
SECOND SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

 
**WELCOME TO ADVENT! AND WHY DO WE HAVE  

AN ADVENT SEASON?   
SIMPLY PUT – THE COMING OF JESUS**   

 
CHRISTMAS PAGEANT 2018.  ATTENTION PARENTS 
AND KIDS – The LAST  practice and DRESS REHEARSAL will be 

Thursday, December 13th at 6:30 pm in the church and then the BIG 
SHOW, SUNDAY, DECEMBER 16that 2:00 pm. If any elves or animals 
would like to help, please come Thursday, December 13th and sign-
up. Also, there are no speaking parts for the “ANIMIALS” in the 
Manger scene; it causes too much noise. 

 
KEEP CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS POSTER CONTEST – PLEASE 

NOTE THIS— ALL POSTERS MUST BE TURNED IN BY SUNDAY, 
DECEMBER 9th,  (TODAY )!  I will be turning them over to the K of C 
Council #8159 ON MONDAY, DECEMBER 10TH FOR JUDGING. The 
winners will be announced at the CHRISTMAS PAGEANT, SUNDAY, 
DECEMBER 16TH, 2018.  BTW, if you don’t attend the CHRISTMAS 
PAGEANT, YOUR WINNINGS FOR THE POSTER MAY GO TO THE 
DEACON AS AN EARLY CHRISTMAS PRESENT. 

 
DID YOU SEE THE ANGELS IN MARY’S GARDEN?    Mary and 

Joseph are back together where they belong— in Mary’s Garden.  
Why don’t you visit them?  I’ll give you a candy cane if you can tell 
me what’s different about Mary and Joseph, OK?  Please note, 
more changes are in the works. 

 
ONE LAST THING FOR 2018 – If everyone comes to 

our Christmas pageant on December 16th, at 2:00pm, EVERYONE – 
ALL CLASSES, I’LL TELL YOU WHAT I’LL DO FOR YOU. Everyone can 
be off from December 16th, 2018 until January 6th, 2019.  Is it a deal?  

 
PARISH WEBSITE – Please visit the parish website @ 

ICChurchmd.org often to learn about parish and Faith Formation 
events. The 2018/2019 calendar and registration information is now 
posted. If you have any questions, please contact the rectory @ 
 301-884-3123. 

 

 

 

Deacon Bill 

Mother Catherine Academy (MCA) 
News and Updates 

 Every Saturday Bingo at MCA. Doors open at 4:30 pm and early 
bird games start at 6:30 pm, $5000 jackpot!   

 Shop at Harris Teeter? Help support MCA. Give your cashier the 
MCA code: 4963. Also, it can be connected with your Harris 
Teeter VIC card. Once linked, MCA will receive a portion from all 
purchases of Harris Teeter brand products.  

 

 

Flight in Faith Youth Group 
The youth group will have a meeting on Sunday, December 9th from 
6:00 pm – 7:00 pm in the 6th grade classroom of the Parish Center.   
The main topic of the meeting is preparing gifts for the WARM nights 
participants. 
 

Thank You 
The IC Angels thank our parishioners for their wonderful support of 
their All-Occasion cards, Christmas cards and ornaments sale!  They 
were able to make sizable donations to the WARM program,  
St. Vincent de Paul, and Helping Hands. 

 

FlockNote 
FlockNote is a way for us to reach out to all our parishioners, or a 
single group, at a moment’s notice via text or email. If you are 
interested in keeping up-to-date on what’s going on in the Parish, 

please visit our website (ICChurchmd.org), click on Subscribe-

Flocknote and choose the groups you would like to receive emails or 
texts from. 
 

46th Annual March for Life 
The 46th annual March for Life will take place on Friday, January 18th. 
More information will follow in the coming weeks. 
 

Surrendering the Secret 
CareNet Pregnancy Center is offering a class for those women who 
are suffering from an abortion. Abortion is not a secret anymore; it is 
freely discussed in our society. Despite this openness, many women 
have pain and experiences that they don't feel comfortable telling 
anyone. Surrendering the Secret allows women who need help to 
connect with women who can help. The next Surrendering the 
Secret Class will begin in January.   

Women can sign-up by calling 410-326-6866 or email 
sts@carenetsomd.org. 

Extending our Blessings to the Community 
The St. Vincent de Paul Society of St. Aloysius Church will be 
sponsoring the 15th Annual Community Christmas Dinner on Christmas 
Day (Tuesday, December 25th) at Father Andrew White School, 
Leonardtown for those desiring a full meal and fellowship. Dinner is 
available between 2:00 pm – 5:00 pm in the school hall. Please note 
the change in time this year. 
Dinners can be delivered to those who are not able to attend at the 
school, but your help is needed with the following: 

 Names of needy persons or families in your parish 
community who may desire delivery of  dinner. 

 Volunteers to deliver dinners to the homebound in  your 
parish community (if preferred). 

 Donations of items for a white elephant give away table. 
Items need not be new. 

 Volunteers to prepare, set up, make decorations, serve 
and/or clean up at Father Andrew White School hall. Anyone 
wishing to assist with decorations may simply arrive at the 
hall by 1:00 pm on Sunday, December 23. 

If you have questions, wish to provide information for deliveries, or 
sign-up to volunteer, please contact Regina at SVdP (301-481-2942) or 
by emailing at svdp@saintaloysiuschurch.org.  
We would like delivery reservations or volunteer intentions for 
Christmas Day made no later than Tuesday, December 18th. Your 
support is appreciated in this effort to display God’s love and express 
the true meaning of Christmas! 
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Family/ Pet Portraits, Weddings, Special 

Events, Headshots   240-423-3838 
magicalmoments925@gmail.com 

Nancy & Greg Walcutt 

 

 

BRINSFIELD FUNERAL HOMES, P. A. 

AND CREMATORY 

“Life Celebration Home” 
 

 

 
 

David Skarwecki 
Owner (PGPD Retired) 
(301)560-7239 
dave@vidsec.net  www.vidsec.net  
P.O. Box 442, Mechanicsville, MD  20659 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

This space is available for your 
business to adverstise. 

 
 
 
 

 FREE AND FAST PICKUP 

 MAXIMUN TAX DEDUCTION 

 WE DOTHE PAPERWORK 

 RUNNING OR NOT 
NO RESTRICTIONS 

 DONATION HELPS YOUR COMMUNITY 
 

  Serving the poor since 1845 
  www.svdpusa.org/donate  

 Leonardtown   Charlotte Hall 
(301) 472-4400   (301) 475-5588  

 

Little Bethlehem Christians 
 

Little Bethlehem Christian is a group that represents 200 Christian families who live in Bethlehem, the Holy Land, and make their living 
as wood carvers. After all Masses next weekend (December 15th/16th) the group represented by the Alsahouri family will display a 
collection of hand-carved olive wood religious items, as they are also for sale. The profit goes to support Christianity in the land of 
Christ. 

You can visit their website at www.little-bethlehem.org. 
 

Donate Your Car 

               Phone: 800-322-8284 

SOCIETY OF 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

Have you prayed 
the Rosary today? 

 
Offer it up for 

someone in need. 

 

 
 

C. L. Boswell, Jr. 
Septic Service 

 
38170 Laurel Ridge Drive 

Mechanicsville, MD  20659 

 
(301) 645-9549 

C. L. Boswell, Jr.        (240) 925-1201 

 

 

Consider advertising your 

business with us. 

Call 301-884-3123 for more 

information. 

 

Video Security 
Access Control 

Vehichle GPS Tracking 
Alarm Systems 
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